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Behaviour Awards are now given 
in class with winners looking after 

St Bart’s Bear the following week. 
 

 
  
 
    

 

  
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER SERVICE AT CHURCH 
This year our Easter service at St Bartholomew’s 

church will be at 9:30am on Tuesday 2
nd

 April. 

If you would like to help with walking the children to 

the church please contact the school office – Thank You 

This week’s theme has been ‘Respect’ and it is great to see 
our children showing respect and consideration for others, 

including being polite too!  Well Done,  Mr Crabtree  

Talk about their online world 
The NSPCC says: 

We talk to children about crossing 

the road, bullying and speaking to 

strangers.  But what about staying 

safe in the digital world? 

Having regular conversations about 

what your child is doing online – just 

like you would their day at school – 

is the best way to keep them safe. 

 

S
A

F
E

T
Y

 Z
O

N
E
 

 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR  Ivy Ginnever 
Y1  Joshua Wilson 
Y2  Arabella Gregory 
Y3  Daniel Hamilton 
Y4  Zack Darcé 
Y5 Theo Youssef 
Y6  Peter Williams 

 

 

EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB 
We’ve organised a Holiday Club with Rossendale Leisure Trust 

for the first week of the Easter holiday: 8th – 12th April 

The times are 9:30 – 3:30pm each day. 

Only £25 for the full week is a bargain! 

Run by RLT at school for pupils of St Bartholomew’s only. 

Leaflets were sent out last week but if you  

have further questions please ask at the office. 
MAKE SURE TO BOOK A PLACE! 

 

 

 

MOBILE APP  

for WEBSITE 

 
Our website is now available as 

a mobile app.  Use the QR codes 

above or download the ‘School 

 Jotter’ app and search for 

 St Bartholomew’s Primary. 
The app includes all the 

elements of the website and can 

also alert you to an electronic 

copy of the newsletter. 

 

PTFA Easter ‘Bonnet’ Challenge 
 

Entries judged on Thursday 4
th

 April 
 

This year our Easter competition will be a ‘head-gear’ challenge. 

Entry is free and design is up to you. We’ve also managed to get 

some optional blank white baseball caps for you to use as a base 

to create your design - if you want to. These will be sold for £1 

each–any profits go to PTFA school funds. Details on the back 

 
 

Best Attenders for last week: 

Year 2 and Year 4 

both on 98.4% 
 WELL DONE! 

 
FARM VISIT 

 

Year 2 pupils enjoyed a day at Cronkshaw-

Fold Farm in Helmshore on Tuesday and 

learned all sorts for their ‘Farm Shop’ topic. 

mailto:head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk


Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk  -- Website: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                               
      Seeds of Hope                                                           Seeds of Hope 
 

EASTER ‘BONNET’ CHALLENGE 2019 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Our Easter Challenge this year is to create a hat or bonnet with an Easter or 
seasonal theme.  These are the rules: 
 

 The design is open but they must be wearable – pictures will be taken with 

the creations being worn. 

 They must be the child’s work (adult support and advice only!). 

 They must be in by 9am on the morning of Thursday 4th April 2019. 

 

The judging will take place during the school day of Thursday 4th and pictures 
posted on the website. 
Entry is free – it’s just for fun! 
Prizes will be given to the best creation in each class and a small prize will be given 
to every child taking part 
 
We do have 40 white and 40 pink blank baseball caps which we are selling at cost for £1 each 
for you to decorate.  There is no obligation to buy these and you are welcome to create your 
own styles and designs using other resources.  We just thought it might help as a start.  As 
there are only a set number we will sell these on a first come-first served basis but only sell 
one per child.  These will be available at the office. 

 
Please make sure the creations are labelled so we know who they belong. 
We hope you have a great time making them! 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
P.T.F.A.  

St. Bartholomew’s 
P.T.F.A  
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